

St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au www

www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

St Joey's Weekly:

	Events
Friday 19 August	PUPIL FREE DAY
Monday 22 August	Cheesies available at Recess for \$1
Tuesday 23 August	Breakfast Club Lisa Dodson Parent Information Night @ 5pm
Wednesday 24 August	Breakfast Club Book Week Dress Up Parade @ 9am Canteen open for lunch!! Volunteers – Tessa Ferraro, Rebecca Sutton, Natasha Williams
Thursday 25 August	Year 1 Story Dogs Shelter in Place Drill Year 4 @ MCC Taster Day

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education."

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, life-long learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.



Notes recently sent home:

Waroona Show Gate Roster Request School Athletics Carnival

Father's Day Breakfast

COVID-19:

We still have positive COVID-19 cases and Influenzas A cases within the school community. If your child is unwell, please test for COVID-19, and remain at home until symptoms clear. We have both nasal and oral RAT tests available for families for collection in the office. It is still important to upload both negative and positive results to the school portal here so we can track cases in classrooms. Please also upload positive results to WA Health.

P & F News:

The P & F Bingo night is coming up on Saturday, 17th September. Tickets are available from the school office for \$15 each. Cash and EFTPOS is available for payment.

Students also received this week documentation for the Colour Explosion School Fun Run to be held on Thursday 22 September. Register online for sponsorship/donations and to win some great prizes!

School Photos:

Students will be bringing home today the online ordering sheet for school photos which will be held on Wednesday, 14 September. This form contains your child's individual Shoot Key which will be needed to order. If you would like to organise a family photo with multiple siblings, please email admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au to request one.

Parent Information Night:

Lisa Dodson from Parenting Connection WA will be presenting in the school Library on next Tuesday, 23 August between 5:00pm - 7:00pm. She will cover techniques and strategies for parents to help with child anxieties. We are limited to places so make sure you book your seat by emailing admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au this week!